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ITEM:  Inclusionary Housing Update 
 

BACKGROUND  In 2018 the City of Salida City Council passed an Inclusionary Housing ordinance. That 
ordinance was revised in April of 2022. The following are all the deed-restricted units (some pre-date the IH 
ordinance), categorized by Completed (72), Units with active Building Permits (26), and Committed Units in 
Approved Projects (+/- 49), for a total of 147 units.  This does not include additional previously existing affordable 
projects, such as Riverbend Apartments, Salida Apartments, and the Salida Housing Authority Apartments. 

  



 
 
 
 
Approximately $175,000 has been collected through the end of 2022 from fees-in-lieu (FIL) for prior projects. 
The following Major Subdivisions and Planned Developments are required to pay fees-in-lieu as they develop, 
in addition to any minor subdivisions, condominium plats, etc. 

 
 
Future Inclusionary Housing: 
Staff anticipates that when the updated Area Median Income (AMI) levels are released later this year (anticipated 
in May/June) they will increase due to inflation. Increases in income levels then filter down to increases in 
maximum rents and allowable sales prices at each AMI%. A sizable increase is possible. Staff has estimated 
how this may affect the maximum rents and sales prices. (Note: this is a simplified estimate for illustrative 
purposes only). 
 

 
 

 
 
The deed-restriction documents have been prepared by City Attorney Nina Williams working closely with the 
Chaffee Housing Authority. Nina will be available to discuss that document and answer questions. Staff 
appreciates any feedback you have and is happy to answer any questions.  


